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“GO TO LIST” 

If you have any questions regarding the following areas, please feel free to 
contact the appropriate contact person(s) listed below: 

 
u DEPARTMENT CONTACT PHONE EMAIL 
 

Board President 
 

Marlene Shaw 
 

352-650-4521 
marleneshaw36@gmail.com 

Budget & Finance Jaynie Greenman 352-796-4171 jgreenman@aol.com 

Caring Committee Linda Weiner 352-515-1700 lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Chai Lights News Kenneth Becker  chailightsnewsletter@gmail.com 

Comm. Relations Linda Weiner 352-515-1700 lmweiner17@gmail.com 

Donations Office Staff 352-686-7034 administrator@tbdfl.org 

Dues/Financial Sec. Lee Parent 352-596-5001 tictoc@tampabay.rr.com 

Fundraising Mickie Fligleman 352-597-7393 mickiefligleman@gmail.com 

Gift Shop Dalia Baez 352-398-2110 dalia1to1@hotmail.com 

Life Cycle Events Reb Tuviah 561-358-2600 rebtuviah@gmail.com 

Membership Ellie Catcher 352-200-8008 ellieandgoldie@gmail.com 

Phone Squad Barbara Hattery 352-848-4724  

Publicity Cookie Goodman 352-515-0766 elana1938@gmail.com 

Rabbi Reb Tuviah 561-358-2600 rebtuviah@gmail.com 

Religious School Heidi Shilensky 561-310-4370 heidishilensky@gmail.com 

Ritual Judith Elkin 352-799-5342 chefjudy2@aol.com 

Sisterhood Becky Stewart 570-982-4483 rivhah00@yahoo.com 

Strategic Planning Carolann Sitroon 352-556-2444 carolal@noln.com 

Treasurer Arlene Roth 352-684-2682 arnarl@aol.com 

Safety & Security Anthony Edelstein   352-848-4444 
 

ahe1966@hotmail.com 

Building & Ground Marty Reiman 352-688-1234  
(Cell: 352-442-2828) 

mreiman1@tampabay.rr.com 
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The President would like to say a 
few words… 
Yesterday, I was fortunate enough to receive the first 
dose of the Moderna vaccine. A wave of gratitude and 
relief came over me, as I had unsuccessfully been 
trying to get an appointment for several weeks. I felt a 
sense of calm and protection and the beautiful 

Hashkivenu prayer came to mind.  

Hashkivenu Adonai Elohenu l’shalom, v’haamidenu shomreinu    
l’chayim 

     Shield and shelter us beneath the shadow of your wings 
     Defend us against enemies, illness, war, famine & sorrow. 

 For You, God, watch over us and deliver us. For you God, are merciful and     
gracious. 

 Guard our going and our coming, to life and peace, evermore. 
I realized, too, that all of us are God’s partners in the shielding and 
sheltering. The scientists and doctors who have developed these vaccines, 
the manufacturers who are making sure we have a safe product in 
sufficient quantity to fill the enormous need. the nurses and EMT’s who 
administer the shots, the intake supervisors and traffic directors who make 
sure this procedure is done in an organized and safe manner… all these 
have a hand in defending us against this illness. 

 So, too, it is at Temple Beth David. We are grateful to God for sheltering 
and shielding us during this time of uncertainty. We also have to thank all of 
our members and friends for guarding the financial well-being of TBD with 
their generosity, defending us against loneliness by reaching out, to Reb 
Tuviah for watching over us and delivering us from isolation and fear by 
sharing his spirituality and joy of everything Judaism has to teach us. 

May 2021 bring us from strength to strength together, under the shelter of 
God’s wings, as we partner with our Creator 

L’shalom, 

Marlene Shaw, President  



Messages… 

From Reb Tuviah. 
 

A few years ago, there was an extremely 
enlightening survey conducted by the Pew 
Research Center on American Jews’ identity, 
religious practices and beliefs. It says much 
about the current state of Judaism in America, 
and brings to light some of what is working in 
the organized Jewish community and also 
some of the challenges we will encounter in 
the years ahead. 

It has always been difficult to estimate the number of Jews in America, since Jewish identity means 
so many things to different people. Nevertheless, this survey found that there are 6.7 million Jews 
in America, far more than the 5.2 million found in the previous survey. Another important statistic: 
while ten years ago 93% of people who were raised Jewish and identify as Jewish said that their 
religion was Judaism, today only 78% do. 

 
And this is where things get interesting. The term “religion” for those surveyed does not seem to 
be only about theology, God or religious practice. In fact only 39% of people who said Judaism is 
their religion are sure that God or a “higher power” exists. Yet, these Jews by religion (not 
necessarily “religious Jews”) believe that Jews “have a special responsibility to care for other Jews” 
(72%) and give to Jewish organizations (62%). In a way, religion seems to signify connection to 
community, values and tradition, more than specifically a connection to God. 

But here’s the most remarkable number of all: 94%. This is the percentage of American Jews who 
say they are proud to be Jewish. How can this be? With so many unaffiliated Jews, and a large 
number with little or no connection to Jewish practices or beliefs, nearly all Jews are proud of their 
heritage. What has changed over the years are the various ways that people can identify as Jews, 
and how others relate to the Jewish community. Unlike in the Old Country and even in the early 
years of Jewish immigration to America, in contemporary America, being Jewish is a choice. People 
do not need to act or even identify as Jewish. While some stay connected to Jewish life and 
community, many don’t. But nearly all are proud. 

 
I am proud of what we have done, and continue to do, in our community to be a welcoming and 
diverse “Center for Jewish Life,” and I also know that we are not alone. There is such an incredible 
growth and flourishing of Jewish life in America, with a new understanding of spirituality, music, 
education and Yiddishkeit — Jewish culture and life. So, I think we are all doing something right, 
and we as a community and a people are in just the place we need to be. 

 

What can we learn from this new survey? Stay proud of the way that you are Jewish or connect to 
Jewish life, and be proud that there are so many ways to be. Beyond belief, practice, politics, 
theology and everything else that we could be worried about, this is what will keep Judaism strong 
long into the future. 

L´Shalom, 

Reb Tuviah 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

  Sisterhood of Temple Beth David   
April 18th - Save the date!!  

In celebration of Earth Day Temple Beth David will be offering a variety of decorative 
plants and edible organic plants, bake sale items and many vendors offering a wide 
variety of products.  

The event will be held Sunday, April 18, 2021 from 10am to 2pm in the Temple Beth 
David parking lot at 13158 Antelope Street Spring Hill. It is a free event, with free 
parking and all are welcome. 

 

Vice President needed! 

At present Sisterhood does not have a Vice President.  If any paid-up member is 
interested in this Board position please contact Cookie at 561-703-1818.  The following 
information is the duty of the Vice President: 

The Vice President shall perform the duties of the President in case of her absence 
and shall assist the President in the discharge of her duties. 

 

Membership Committee 
Our TBD Membership Committee can always use more members for 
their input.  I put out an appeal for congregants to join this committee 
at our congregational meeting Jan. 10th.   
I had one reply.  
 
This is a committee that can use lots more people.  I know many of you have good  
Ideas -- please join the Membership Committee and share your ideas. 
 
Thank you, 
Ellie Catcher 
Chairperson 



Letzte neues* from your committees ! 
*  “Letzte Neues” is Yiddish, means “Latest News”. 

Your Cultural Arts Committee 

 
The Temple Beth David Cultural 
Arts Committee is proud to 
again present Jonty Blackman, 
Licensed Israeli Tour Guide, as 
part of Our Sunday Matinee 
Series. 
 
Please join us for another 
exciting, informative, ninety 
minute virtual tour, this time  
featuring Tel Aviv, Israel on 
February 28, 2021 at 2:00 PM 
Eastern Time (US and Canada).  
 
If you have any questions, please 
contact the Temple Office at 
352-686-7034 or email us at 
administrator@tbdfl.org. 
 
Donations of any amount are welcome for admission, event sponsorship 
and for continuing future programs.  Please consider making a donation and 
marking it for "Cultural Arts". 
 
Thank you, 
Temple Beth David  
Cultural Arts  Committee 
 



News from thE Temple Board 
ROOF REPORT 

If you were present at our Congregational meeting last month, you have 
heard that our insurance requires us to replace our aging roof. This will be 
completed in the coming month, with repairs to the soffits and painting of 
the building. Thanks to some forward-thinking members, a Roof 
Replacement Fund was established a few years ago, which gives us a good 
head-start in paying for the roof. We have taken a very low interest loan for 
the balance against our own CD, to minimize the financial impact. Please 
consider a donation, small or large, to the Roof Fund, so that we will be able 
to repay ourselves as quickly as possible. For all questions, please contact 
Marty Reiman, Building and Grounds chair. 

 

   

IN MEMORIAM 

 

 

 

Sadly, we report the recent passing of the following: 

Renee Irene Becker, sister of Ken Becker 

David Rothbaum, uncle of Jill Pfluke 

Lenore Broitman, sister of Millie Silverman 

Bill Goldberg, cousin of Linda Weiner 

Robert Reiman, son of Marty Reiman 

 

Zochreinu liv’rachah. May their memories be for a blessing. 
 



Surveys - Data Correction 
 
Surveys, data correction, more information - why does the Temple need this 
information?  Are they selling the information to make money?   

Or, are they giving it to Big Brother, to spy on me? 
No, the Temple is not selling or sharing your information.   

It needs the information to better service our members.  The survey helps 
the Temple better understand your background and a could provide a way 
to save money.  For example, if the Temple has a member who is a retired 
engineer and engineering work is needed by the Temple, who better to 
review the proposal than our member.   

To get your copy of the survey please contact the Temple office at 
administrator@tbdfl.org 
The Data Correction, which some may have received, and others will 
receive soon is a direct result of ShalomCloud.  As some of you may have 
heard the Temple was investigation the use of ShalomCloud to manage 
member data.  ShalomCloud was not good for our Temple, but it did leave 
the Temple with an electronic database with member information.  It seems 
that not all the information was correct or complete.   
For example, it has everyone’s birthday as 2020 and there is no occupation 
information. 
So, the Temple has created emails with everyone’s database information 
and is sending it out for review and corrections.  Some information is 
missing and will need to be filled in.  The process should only take a few 
minutes. 
The Temple is not sharing or selling your information.  It’s using the 
information to help the Temple help you.  So, for those that have responded 
thank you and for the others please consider returning the Survey and Data 
Correction.   

Thank You. 
 



Sharing Simchas !  
We wish all of our happy members mentioned 

below -  Mazel Tov, U´Siman Tov ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mazel Tov  to our sweet, smart  and very 
energetic Grandson, Joel David Weiner on his 
4th Birthday 2/22/2021! 

Linda and Jeff Weiner 
 

 

Neil Spirtas was recently hired as a Senior 
Consultant for Florida-Israel Business Accelerator. 
Mazel Tov, Neil!  

 



…anyone who blesses the new month in its proper time, 
it is as if  she greets the Face of the Divine Presence. 

~Sanhedrin 42a

For more information contact Nancy Schreiber: 305.439.7427 or 
nancytbd@gmail.com

TBD Women’s
Rosh Chodesh Circle

Who: A gathering for the women of TBD 

What:  An exploration of each new moon in order to 
move, grow and learn together with our Jewish calendar.  

When: Wednesday, February 11th at 7:00pm



*A Zoom link to this class will be in Friday’s Weekly Wrap.

ADULT EDUCATION  
*ONLINE ONLY* 

MONDAYS @ 7:30PM 
Starting March 1, 2021

Everything you always wanted to know about Judaism  
but were afraid to ask! (well, maybe not afraid.)

Who exactly is Elijah and 


why does he need a chair?
Why is Tuesday a good day to get married?

Why is Kaddish recited 

by mourners?

What is tefillin 

all about?

Why are woman traditionally required 

to light the Shabbat candles?

Why don’t men and women sit 
together in an orthodox shul?

What is a 
Shabbes goy?

Why no 
mezuzah on a 

sukkah?

Why do we stand for 
some prayers?



Please join Reb Tuviah and special guest  
Sue Gurland for an evening of “Healing Through Song & Chant.” 

——————————————————— 
Now more than ever, 

 we need to find that space of healing… 
for ourselves, for our country and for our planet. 
——————————————————— 

Please bring a candle to this gathering.  
The theme for this circle, in honor of Purim, is “Healing through Joy!”

Wednesday, Feb. 10th at 6:30pm 
A link will be emailed to all members and friends.





Regarding our online services -  
A message from the Ritual Committee 

 

 
Since our services are 
presently being 
streamed online through 
Zoom and Facebook Live, 
we ask that you remain 
muted and keep your 
camera and microphone 
turned OFF for the entire 
service to preserve the 
sanctity of the service and make it more fulfilling, gratifying 
and more enjoyable for all. 
 

TBD Gift Shop 
 

If you need a gift, candles, 
books or a piece of Judaica, 

please call  
Dalia Baez (352)403-6558  
to arrange to make your 
purchase. 
 
 
 



GENERAL FUND 
Robyn Spirtas (in memory of son) 

Neil Spirtas (in memory of father, Irvin Spirtas 
Alice & David Hoffman 

Morris & Lois Oberlander 
Sheila Schwartzman 

Eileen & Gary Beaman (in memory of Renee Irene 
Becker) 

Drs. Harvey & Denise Schonwald 
Melissa Finelli (in appreciation of Hebrew classes with 

Lynn Budnick) 
Rise Bausch 

Steve and Robin Emmerman 
Larry Jasper 

Arlene Tracht (in appreciation for the support & 
donations after my surgery) 

Roslyn Franken 
Elaine Medoff 

RABBI’S SALARY ENCHANCEMENT FUND 
Rick & Harriet Fine 
Allan & Esther Berg 

Terry Gedan 
Rosalie Kelly (in Memory of Charles Wald) 

Charlotte Couris (in Memory of Sidney J. Weiner) 
Barry and Judy Elkin (In memory of Katherine Elkin) 

RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 
Sheila Schwartzman 

ROOF REPAIR FUND 
Dr. Sheldon & Ruth Alter 

Marlene Shaw (in Memory of her mother, Jessie 
Bauer) 

Eileen & Gary Beaman 
Ellie Catcher 

Sue & Mike Cooperstein 
Mirian Silberstein 

Pat Margulis 
CULTURAL ARTS FUND  

Rochelle Singer 
Thelma Gilson 
Ellie Catcher 

Jaynie Greeman 
Jerri Rowan 

Dr. Sheldon and Ruth Alter 
BEAUTIFICATION FUND 

Barbara Kleinkopf 
SECURITY FUND 

Marty and Patricia Reiman 
Mike & Sue Cooperstein 
CULTURAL ARTS FUND 

Marty & Pat Reiman 
Ellie Catcher 

Eileen & Gary Beaman 
Barbara & Bryan Blavatt 

YAHRTZEITS 
Barbara Kleinkopf (Steve Kleinkopf) 

Robyn Spirtas (Michael Gregory Roesser) 
Rick & Harriet Fine (Dorothea Fine) 
Allan & Esther Berg (Harold Berg) 

Dr. Sheldon & Ruth Alter (Samuel Lieberman) 
Alice & David Hoffman (Mae Hoffman) 

Sheila Schwartzman (Peter Schwartzman) 
Rise Bausch (Leonard & Beatrice Baumgarten) 

Miriam Silberstein (Tuvia Tibi Silberstein) 
Ruth Alter (Samuel Lieberman) 

Barry and Judy Elkin (In memory of Katherine Elkin) 
Elaine Medoff (Faye Cohen & Rose Sammarco) 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

11 - Michele & Anthony Edelstein 
14  -  Donna & Stuart Deutch 
14 – Fran & Stuart Emanuel 
16 - Lois & John Mistretta 

Gene Goldberg  Feb 3 
Kenneth Becker Feb 7 
Kate Smith Feb 9 
Jeffrey Siegendorf Feb 14 
Kimberly Zucker Feb 16 
Marlene Shaw Feb 17 
Linda Weiner Feb 17 
Mickey Mandel Feb 18 
Noel Goldman Feb 21 
John Wayne Feb 23 
Stephen Norris Feb 25 
Sheila Schwartzman Feb 26 
Barbara Blavatt Feb 27 
Jacqulyn Borowski Feb 28 
Benjamin Reiman Feb 28 
   



 

Our Generous Donors of the Chanukah Gelt Program 
 

Ronnie & Sara Cohen Becky Stewart 
Eileen & Gary Beaman Pat Margulis 

Linda & Jeff Weiner Rise Bausch 
Linda Sislik Kathy Avelares 

Karen Moore Eleanor (Cookie) Goodman 
Peter & Madeline Gately Marlene Shaw 

Jaynie Greenman Arlene Roth & Moshe Plager 
Heidi & Mark Shilensky Barbara & Bryan Blavatt 

Carol Sitroon  
 

Temple Beth David want to express our most 
grateful Thank You, for your kind Chanukah 

donation. 



Honoring or Remembering a Friend or a Loved One 
 

At Temple Beth David there are many ways in which you can honor or remember a loved one or a 
friend. With each donation an acknowledgement will be sent to the honoree or the family. 

Please contact the Temple office for more information. 
 

Beautification Fund; For enhancement of the building. 
 

Cantorial Fund: To fund cantorial guest soloists at temple services. 
 

Cultural Arts Fund: To enhance Performing Arts at TBD. 
 

General Fund: For the operation of the Temple. 
 

Library Fund: For upkeep of our collection of books or to obtain additional books. 
 

Memorial Board (In Sanctuary) : A bronze plaque can be engraved with the name and 
date of death of a loved one for $200. 

 
Mosaic Tile Wall (In Social Hall): A tile can be personalized for $50. 

 

Music Fund: Honorarium for accompanist and obtaining choir materials. 
 

Pew Seat: A plaque can be engraved and affixed to a pew seat for$180. 
 

Prayer Book: A bookplate can be inscribed and placed in a Shabbat or High Holy Day 
Prayer Book for $50. 

 
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund: May be used for any purpose that the Rabbi feels 
appropriate, often for charitable purposes. 

 
Rabbi’s Salary Enhancement Fund: Dedicated to augmenting the Rabbi's salary. 

 

Roof Repair Fund: A reserve fund to repair or replace the roof. 
 

Security Fund : To increase security at TBD. 
 

Tova Risha Fund: Scholarship for Temple’s Religious School. 
 

Tree of Life: A leaf can be engraved and added to the Tree of Life in the Lobby for $50. 



TREE OF LIFE ! 
Leaves are available on the 

Tree Of Life in the temple lobby. 

Have your leaf custom engraved 

to honor a loved one. 

Call the TBD Office for details. 

 

 

 

SEND A CARD ! 
Send a tribute card to friends and family to 

celebrate a birthday, anniversary, or ny 

mitzvah !  

The cost is only $3 per card. 

 

 

 
To have tributes sent to 
people… 
  
If your last name  
Begins with A to L, contact: 
 
Rosalie Kelly, at 
bkelly1002@aol.com 
or phone Rosalie at 352-686-5754 
 
 
If your last name  begins with M 
to Z, contact: 
 
Harriet Fine, at 
hsfine@tampabay.rr.com 
or phone Harriet at 352-684-1576  
 

 
A Message from the President… 
 

Most Temple Beth David Board of Directors 
meetings are held on the third Wednesday of 

every month, at 7:30pm. 
 

Congregants are encouraged to attend. 
 

Limited time will be provided for individual 
participation only  on the 

ITEMS LISTED ON THE AGENDA. 
 

If you wish to speak, please call Marlene 
Shaw, at 352-650-4521. It is also possible to 

sign up on the meeting. 
 

Marlene Shaw, President 
 

 



RABBI PAUL SCHREIBER (REB TUVIAH) 
SCHEDULE OF FEES FOR LIFE CYCLE EVENTS 

 
 

MEMBERS 
 
BAR / BAT MITZVAH SERVICE 
AT TEMPLE $600 

NON-MEMBERS 
 
 

$700 
OFF – PREMISES $700 $800 
(Student may choose tutoring by outside source)  

 
WEDDING CEREMONY 

 

AT TEMPLE $700 $800 
OFF – PREMISES $800 $900 
(Includes pre-marital counseling sessions)  

 
BABY NAMING OR ADULT NAMING 

 

DURING SHABBAT SERVICE $200 $300 
PRIVATE CEREMONY $400 $500 

 
FUNERAL $500 

 
$600 

INCLUDES SHIVA  
(Funeral director may collect fees)  
 
 
MEMORIAL SERVICE / CELEBRATION OF ONE’S LIFE 
AT TEMPLE $400 $500 
OFF – PREMISES $500 $600 

 
UNVEILING 

 
$300 

 
$400 

 
CONVERSION 

 
DONATION

 

(If not local, add travel expenses)   
 
 
 

Please note that if there are financial issues, accommodations can possibly be made 
on an individual basis. 

 
 

Effective 6/24/2018 



 

Yeyyy ! Purim is coming up !! 
The jolly festival of Purim is celebrated 

every year on the 14th of the Hebrew 

month of Adar (late winter/early spring). 

Purim 2021 begins on Thursday night, 

February 25 and continues through 

Friday, February 26, (February 27-28 

in Jerusalem). It commemorates the 

(Divinely orchestrated) salvation of the 

Jewish people in the ancient Persian 

empire from Haman’s plot “to destroy, kill and annihilate all the Jews, young 

and old, infants and women, in a single day,” as recorded in the Megillah (book 

of Esther). 

Do you know any company which would like to support TBD with 
an ad ? 
Get in touch with the TBD Office ! 

These fine companies are supporting Temple Beth David ! 



 
 

HERE’S ANOTHER WAY YOU CAN GIVE TO TBD! 
 

Do you shop on Amazon? If yes, then we have an easy way to support Temple Beth 
David with each purchase you make. A few minutes is all it 
takes to set it up. Just type the word 'smile.' before 
Amazon.com and you will be brought to the same Amazon 
site, but on the fundraising side. (http://smile.amazon.com/) 

 
The first time you go to the 'Smile' side, you will be asked to 
choose the organization you wish to support. Search 
for Temple Beth David and make sure it is in Spring Hill (it’s 

actually listed as Temple Beth David Jewish Center). Select us and then just use 
Amazon like you always do. Everything is exactly the same but remember, we only get 
credit if you order from the Smile side. It must say 'smile.amazon.com' every time. You 
use your existing Amazon.com account on AmazonSmile…everything stays the same. 
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases directly to Temple Beth David. 

For more information you can go to: https://smile.amazon.com/about 



Judy Elkin, 15162 Surrey Bend, Spring Hill, FL 34609





SUPPORT TEMPLE BETH DAVID… 
 

THE GIFT SHOP AT TBD 
Please sure to check out all the incredible items 

we have in the only Judaica gift shop 
in Hernando County! 
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THE YAD CONNECTION 
Temple Beth David’s Live Streaming Service! 

Our service times are as follows: 
Friday nights at 7:30pm 

Saturday mornings at 10:00am 
To view any of our online live-streaming services, simply go to our 

website at www.tbdfl.org 
On the top of the page, click on "Watch Live Service" and follow the 

directions. Then, sit back and ENJOY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top three reasons why you should log in to our live streaming service. 
1. There is no synagogue in your area. 
2. You are curious as to what a TBD service looks like. 
3. You are unable to travel for any reason. 

 
 
 

13158 Antelope St. Spring Hill, FL 34609 y (352) 686-7034 y www.tbdfl.org 
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WellCome OM Integral 
Healing & Education Center 
came to Spring Hill, 
Florida in Spring 2018! 
The center consists of three buildings 
nestled on six acres of land among 
beautiful gardens, pathways, and natural 
habitat to promote an Eco-friendly and 
sustainable environment. 

The center is created to help all who 
come, especially young women and men 
(young in heart and mind), enhance their 
minds and bodies for all current and 
future endeavors! 

 
 
 

CAME TO 
SPRING HILL 

IN 2018 ! 
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HELP WANTED Please contact the Office at administrator@tbdfl.org if you are interested in 
getting ads from a local business you frequent, for the Temple’s monthly newsletter (Chai Lights). 

Please support our advertisers 
 Marlene B. Shaw 352-650-4521 

CRS, GRI, Realtor Associate 

  

3212 Hibiscus Drive, Hernando Beach, Florida 
34607 Www.marlenesfloridahomes.com 

mshaw111@tampabay.rr.com 

 
It wAs a DaRK and 
BluRry NigHt… Be- 
cAUse I CouLDn’t 
Find my GLaSses! 
So I went to see... 

 
 

Dr. Jay B Klein 
For a comprehensive eye exam 

at: 
 

BROOKSVILLE EYE CENTER 
924 Candlelight Blvd. 
Brooksville, Florida 

352-796-4833 
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Matthew A. Foreman, Esq. 
5308 Spring Hill Drive 
Spring Hill, FL 34606 
Phone: (352) 686-6278 

Facsimile: (352) 686-7324 

http://www.ccflawfirm.com 

carter foreman 



TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am 
Cultural 

Arts 
Program 
2:00pm 

Membership 
meeting 
12:30pm 
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Rosh 
Chodesh 
7:00pm 

 

 

TBD 
Religious 

School    
9:30am       

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes     

TBD Board 
Meeting 
7:30pm 

Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

 

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm     

 

Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am 

 

Shabbat 
Service 

10:00am  

 

Shabbat 
Service   

10:00am    

 

 

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

Ritual Mtg      
1:00pm  

      

ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes 

Healing circle 
6:30pm 

Cultural Arts 
Mtg     

7:30pm  
 

Sisterhood 
Board mtg 

7:00pm 

 

TBD 
Religious 

School    
9:30am  

 

TBD 
Religious 

School 
9:30am 

Exec.brd mtg 
12:00pm  

Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

  

 Erev Shabbat 
Service 
7:30pm 

 

     

 

 ONLINE 
Hebrew 
classes  

Strat. Plng 
committee 
10:00am  
Com Rel. 
meeting 
1:00pm 

Fundraising 
meeting 
7:30pm 

  

L´Chaim 
Support 
group  

11:00am 
 

L´Chaim 
Support 
group  

11:00am 
 

 

 

Paul Schreiber
Shiva Minyan 
at the home of 
Marty Reiman

Paul Schreiber
5:00pm


